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East Birmingham Network Academy

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

 MERGEFIELD Address_Line_1 
8th May 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE. Year 11 GCSE Exam Season
As we move into the GCSE exam season I wanted to send this letter to help you as you support your son/daughter through this very critical period in their life.

I am enclosing a guide which has some useful tips to help you and your child as they prepare and go through these exams, which includes the timetable.

However some critical points are:

Attendance: Your child MUST attend every day. There is NO study leave at EBN Academy, so they are expected to be at school. There will be revision classes taking place every day in advance of every exam. 

Punctuality: We require every student to arrive early for every exam to ensure we can prepare them mentally for the exams. Can you ensure they get a good night’s sleep before exams and that they get up a little earlier to catch an earlier bus to arrive in good time at school. 

Be positive: Regardless of how much revision they may or may not have done, it is never too late, keep encouraging them to attend revision sessions at school and do revision at home.

Managing Stress: This will be a stressful time for both you and your child. We are here to help you as well as your child. 

We are in this together so if you need any advice or help at any time throughout this period please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely,
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Marie Rooney
Executive Principal

EBN Academy

Spitfire House, 10 High Street, Castle Vale, Birmingham B35 7PR

Telephone: 0121 605 9370 Email: enquiry@ebnfs.org
 Executive Principal: Ms Marie Rooney


